Letter from Organisation

Deep Griha Society

Family Welfare Centre, 13 Tadiwala Road, Pune 411 001, Maharashtra, INDIA
® www.deepgriha.org -~ deepgriha@gmail.com & +91 20 26057382

Date: 27™ July, 2022
To,
The Principal In-charge.
St.Mira’s College Of Girls.

Pune

Subject: Thanks for the donation in kind support.

Dear Madam.
Greetings from Deep Griha Society.

We are grateful for the initiative taken by TY BCOM - C division of your college 2022-2023
batch for the support of the following items:

1. Grocery items —

(Turdal-14 kg, wheat -32 kg, Rice -25 kg. mugdal- 10 kg and solt -2 Kg)
2. Gift distributed for Aged people -25
3. Prize distribution to games competition winners - 3.

The students also organized different games competition for aged people and 6 students
helped for food making with our kitchen staff of Deep Griha Society, Tadiwala Road. Pune.

Thank you for this wonderful initiative that brings joy and gratitude to everyone involved.

Thank you very much for your donation in kind to Deep Griha Society.

Best Wishes.

~o—

Rajcndra Aher
Deep Griha Society
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